Ofsted GOOD

Emmbrook Junior School, Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JR • Tel: 0118 978 4940 Email: admin@emmbrook-jun.wokingham.sch.uk • Web site: www.emmbrookjuniorschool.co.uk Acting Head Teacher: Mr R Fenton B.A (Hons)

7th October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a memento of the exciting time we had at Manor Adventure this September we would like to provide each child with a CD containing photos taken during the week. The photo's may be of your child individually or they may be as part of a group.

Obviously, this means that each child may have photographs of other children on their CD.

Could you please complete the slip below and return it to the school office to confirm your permission for your child's photographs to be used for this purpose.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Fisher
PE Subject Leader

Manor Photographs

I/we give/do not give permission for our child's photographs to be included on a Manor memento CD.

I/we understand that our child's photograph will be included on other children's CD's.

Child's Name:	Class:
Parents Signature:	Date: